
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 28th March 2025 

It was lovely to catch up with you all for parents evening 
and ‘Learn with Me’ this week. Your children are amazing 
and an absolute pleasure to teach. 

               
The sunshine has blessed us with some lovely weather for 
our time outside.  We’ve enjoyed making pies in the mud 
kitchen, chalking on the ground and climbing all over the 
trim trail! 
 

Exciting news regarding Bikeability… we’ve been given 
two bikes with pedals to add to our collection of six 
balance bikes! Mrs Hampshire and Miss Donaldson are 
excited to get started with those who are ready after 
Easter. 
 

Next week we will learn about ‘The Easter Story’ and 
make some chocolate crispy cakes! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and huge thanks again for all 
your support. 
Mrs Madden 😀 
 
 


